
 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

 

Cautionary Advice for Students Intending to Pursue Tertiary Studies in 

China 

 

The attention of this Ministry has been drawn by our Embassy in Beijing to 

the increasing number of Mauritian students getting involved in drug 

consumption and/or drug trafficking in China. 

 

The Ministry views this with great concern and strongly cautions potential 

students intending to pursue higher education studies in China against 

such drug related activities and underlines the severe punishment they are 

very likely to incur at the hand of the Chinese authorities as a consequence 

of engaging in these. 
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